M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

Tk Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M.J. Brodie, Pre%«%ﬁ“%
DATE: August 7, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0157
Rezoning — Properties in Canton

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is pleased to support City Council Bill
08-0157. The bill, which is designed to change zoning throughout areas of Canton, is part of a
greater City-wide zoning rewrite. TransForm Baltimore is a two-year initiative being conducted
by the Department of Planning that will develop a state-of-the-art zoning code, modernize the
development process, improve and preserve neighborhood character, and promote job growth
within the City. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objections to the proposed
zoning changes.
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